
 

 
 

 

Public Notice: Highway Closure Bylaw       Published: March 20, 2025 
 

Legislative Services 
Burnaby City Hall | 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to section 40 of the Community Charter, the following proposed Highway Closure 
Bylaw will be presented before City Council for final adoption at the regular Council Meeting scheduled on March 25, 
2025. 
 

 
 
 
More Information Available: The proposed Bylaw and Reference Plan may be inspected on the City’s website 
by accessing June 19, 2023 (Item 6.8) and March 11, 2025 (Item 10.1.1) Council Agendas. For additional 
information or questions relating to the proposed Bylaw and Reference Plan, please contact the Planning and 
Development Department at 604-294-7400 or planning@burnaby.ca.   
 

How to Participate: Anyone who considers themselves affected by the proposed bylaw is provided an opportunity to 
be heard or to present written submissions respecting the bylaw. To submit a letter, please visit 
Burnaby.ca/SubmitALetter.  You may also hand deliver or mail a physical letter addressed to the Director Legislative 
Services at the address given at the bottom of this notice. 
 

Submission Deadline: All submissions must be received no later than noon on Friday, March 21, 2025. Submissions 
should include the author’s full name, civic address, bylaw number and will become part of the permanent public 
record in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
 
 
 

B. Zeinabova, Deputy Corporate Officer 
 

BYLAW NUMBER: 14732 

BYLAW NAME:      Burnaby Highway Closure Bylaw No. 1, 2025                                  
(Road Closure #23-02, REZ #21-29)  

Purpose: to close certain portions of highway – closure of 
lane allowance to and at the rear of 5650 Beresford Street 
(portion of lane dedicated by Plan 2775 in District Lot 97, Bocks 
16 and 24, Group 1, New Westminster District containing 
707.1m2) as shown outlined on Reference Plan EPP133492 
prepared by Jesse Morin, B.C.L.S., and repeal Burnaby Highway 
Closure Bylaw No. 8, 2023, Bylaw No. 14623. 
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